ENRIQUE PEPEN
BOSTON CITY COUNCILOR DISTRICT 5

August 6th, 2025

Dear Council President Louijeune, Mr. Clerk, and Council Colleagues,

I regret to inform you that I am unable to attend today’s City Council meeting as my travel plans
had a last minute change. My team will be watching the meeting, taking diligent notes for my

return.

Sincerely,

Enrique J. Pepén
Boston City Councilor, District 5
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